400 Massachusetts Ave., NW, Apt. 811
Washington, D.C. 20001

RECEIVED
September 18, 2015 GOVERNOR'S OFFICE
Executive Office of Governor Peter Shumlin SEP 23005

109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609

MONTPELIER, VT 05609

To whom it may concern:

This is a Public Records Law request for any emails exchanged on or after April 12, 2015,
between Governor Shumlin (including his chiefs of staff) and any individual associated with
Hillary Clinton’s presidential campaign. To facilitate your search, the email domain addresses
used by the Clinton campaign include “@hillaryclinton.com” and “@clintonemail.com.”

I am willing to pay fees as high as $25.00. If fees are expected to be more than $25.00, please
contact me before continuing the request. In order to minimize any costs, [ would appreciate

receiving records in electronic format instead of paper, if feasible.

If you have any questions, I may be reached by email at bengoldfarba@gmail.com. Thank you
very much for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Ben Goldfarb



